
 

 

Important notes for Study Tours with overnight stays 

 

Before booking any Friends` study tour please read the following:  

The Friends of the Wilson does not accept any responsibility for your fitness to 

undertake the trip, itinerary or journey. By committing to a trip, you are declaring that 

you are in reasonable health and fit to travel, that you can mount and alight from the 

coach unaided, that you can carry your own luggage, and that you are fully aware of 

the itinerary. You are responsible for your own health and safety throughout the tour.  

The Group Leader is one of our members who has volunteered to help, not a paid 

tour guide. We all need to be aware that it is their holiday too. Obviously, in 

emergency they will do their best to help.  

Also Note  

Members are required to have adequate travel insurance when travelling with The 

Friends of the Wilson and to provide proof of it when requested. Travel insurance is 

not included in the cost of any FOTW study tour. Some of the tour companies offer 

insurance, but it is members’ own decision as to whether they purchase this or make 

their own insurance arrangements.  

Coach drivers are not insured to assist passengers alighting from the coach or to 

carry passengers’ luggage, other than loading it in and out of the hold of the coach. It 

is therefore passengers’ responsibility to carry their own travelling-bags and to check 

that the driver loads them from the pavement into the coach.  

If a hotel offers porterage, this will be stated clearly in the brochure.  

Booking a FOTW study tour is confirmation that you have read, understood and 

accepted all the above.  

 

All best wishes for an enjoyable holiday with us, 

Friends of the Wilson Events Team 

events@friendsofthewilson.org.uk 


